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            THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER  
 

 
Prayer requests are taken on an ongoing basis. A new list begins the second 

Sunday of each month. (Please obtain permission to publish name(s). 

 

Louise Conover       Susan Denny         Marsha Duncan                   

Roger Foxworth       Rita Gerner                    Nic Hayes                    

Charles Hoagland     Hilda Kennedy         Petra Wicker 

       
 

 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

 
David Lovelady (3), Kim Taylor (3), Carol Elmore (4), Carole Everts (7), 

Allison Clark (8), Mary Taylor (11), Mary Rackley (11), 

Courtney Bujakowski (12), Kevin Frank (15), Jason Myers (15), 

Ben Rackley (18), Jaclyn Hines (19), Kaid Hines (20), Kelly McEntee 

(21), Annette Gugel (21), Evelyn Rackley (23), Susan Mason (25),  

Scott Honaker (26), Kathy Fisher (28), Tom Heimbuch III (28) 
 
 

APRIL ANNIVERSARIES 

 
Jake & Kendall Butterworth (13), Kenny and Mimi Hines (28) 
 
 

 

CHAIR FIT SESSION 
 

The Chair Fit Classes have been canceled until April 22nd.  Classes 

will resume on April 22nd and run until May 27th. 

  

BIBLE STUDY 
 

Bible Study has resumed on Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m. 
 

 

         
 

The flowers on the Altar today are given to the glory of God in 
memory of Ronnie Watson on his birthday by his family. 
  

FLOWER CALENDAR 

 

The flower calendar for 2024 is being set up.  Please contact Carolyn 

Hoagland at 804-530-4659 or setiferus@aol.com to volunteer to put 

flowers on the altar. 

 

Financial Report for the Weeks of April 7th             

  
Operating Budget Offering……………………..………….…...…..5246.00 
Loose Cash……………………………………………..………...…....17.00 
Love & Needy…………………………………………………………75.00 
Major Needs…………………………………………………………...75.00 
Missions………………………………………………………….…..125.00 
Total Offering……………………………………...….……...…….5538.00 
 
In-Person Worship Attendance 4/7……………..……..………..…..….42 

 

Thank you for your Faithfulness in sending in your pledges and offerings. 

First UMC, P.O. Box 636, Hopewell, VA. 23860 

 

MISSIONS 
 

UMCOR is asking for hygiene kits needed all around the world.  If 

you would like to give a monetary donation towards the purchase of 

specific supplies for these kits, please do so by June 2nd.  Make your 

check payable to First UMC and note "hygiene kits" on the memo 

line.  Thank you for your generous donation for these needed kits.  

 

 

 



 

 

THANK YOU 

 

Beverly Johnson, a former member, would like to thank FUMC 

members for their outpouring of support during the recent loss of her 

husband, David Johnson. Each card was like opening a little treasure 

full of light and love. Beverly sincerely appreciates all the care and 

concern from the FUMC family. 

 

 

HOPEWELL FOOD PANTRY. Thank you for your 

continued contribution of loose change and dollars ($44 

in the last quarter) to the REDBOX collection containers 

located just inside the parking lot entrance (also on the 

table in the elevator lobby). This money, along with non-

perishable foods that are donated, are given to the 

Hopewell Food Pantry. FUMC strives to make a 

difference by helping those who are hungry in our own 

community 


